
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Orienteering Club 

Mrs Swallow will be offering children in Years 3-6 the opportunity of attending an Orienteering 
club which will run on a Monday after school from 3.20-4.20pm. The club will start on Monday 
25th September and will run until half term. 

During the club, children will be using the school orienteering course and will mainly be outside 
on the school grounds so suitable outdoor clothing will need to be provided.  

There is no cost associated with this club. If your child would like to attend, please complete 
the permission slip below and return to school as soon as possible. Spaces will be filled on a 
first come first serve basis. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Swallow 

PE Lead 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Orienteering Club 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………..Class:…………………………………………. 

* I will collect my child from Orienteering club at 4.20pm/ 

*I give permission for my child to walk home after Orienteering club (Year 5/6 only).  

(*please delete as appropriate). 

Signed:………………………………………………………..Print:……………………….……..…………………… 

Contact number: …………………………………………………………………………….………………………… 

 


